
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

WEEKLY 
BULLETIN

19th February 2017 

 

Mid-Term Break 

Last week’s 

Collection will be 

published in next 

week’s Bulletin 

 

Thank-you for 
supporting our Parish! 

 
  

Weekly Mass  

Schedule 

Monday: 10.00am  

Tuesday: 7.00pm 

Wednesday: 10.00am 

Thursday: 7.00pm 

(Novena Prayers) 

Friday: 10.00am 

(First Friday 7pm) 

Saturday: 7.00pm 

(Vigil) 

Sunday: 9.00am & 

11.00am 

Confessions 

Thursday 6:30pm  
Saturday: 6:30pm 

Eucharistic Minister / Minister of the Word: Do you feel you 
can give the gift of your time to serve God and our community? If 
you consider offering to serve in one or other of these important 
roles, please contact the parish office for more information. 
G.I.F.T. Programme – Session 5  is on Monday 20th February.  
Adoration for Lent 
Why not spend one hour each Wednesday in the Church? Take 
time out from the everyday hustle and bustle and enjoy some quiet 
personal reflection in the presence of the Blessed Sacrament – and 
you don’t even have to give up chocs! (Just don’t eat them in 
Church please.) 
Bethany Bereavement Support – Would you like to help those 
people in your parish who are grieving after a bereavement? A full 
training course is offered over a 10 evening period beginning in 
March 2017 in the Good Shepherd Centre, 511 Ormeau Road, 
Belfast. For more information or to register interest in the next 
training course, please contact Claire Dowds on 07557 882 183 or 
bethanybereavementni@gmail.com. 
Anam Cara, the organisation that supports bereaved parents, is 
holding its next monthly Parent Evening on Wednesday 22nd 
February from 19:30 to 21:00 in Armagh City Hotel. This event is 
open to all bereaved parents regardless of the age your child died, 
the circumstances of their death, or whether the death was recent 
or not. 
SPRED (Down & Connor) is an independent organisation that 
promotes the spiritual and catechetical development of those with 
learning disabilities. SPRED is looking to recruit a Director who 
will be responsible for the recruitment, training and development 
of our volunteers and will be accountable for forming and 
maintaining a strong and comprehensive network of community 
and Diocesan relationships in pursuit of the organisation’s mission 
and goals. For more information on the position and how to apply, 
please contact the Secretary at spreddc@gmail.com. Closing date 
for applications 4pm Friday 3rd March 2017. 
Loughshore Adult Choir – practice will be held on Tuesday 21st 
February, 8pm-9:30pm, Aghagallon Community Centre. Everyone 
welcome. 
 

MINISTRY OF WELCOME 

To Book a Baptism: a parent must bring the long birth certificate to the Sacristy after any Mass. One 
month’s notice is required. Schedule: 1st & 3rd Sunday of each month. 
Weddings: All couples must contact Fr Declan after any Mass six months before the date of their wedding to 

arrange to complete the necessary paperwork. Couples are also required to attend a pre-marriage course. 

RECENTLY DECEASED 

Hugh Pat Mulholland 

ANNIVERSARIES AT THIS TIME 

Ethna Smyth Anniversary Mass Saturday 18th February at 7pm 

Kathleen McCafferty Anniversary Mass Sunday 19th February at 9am 

Jacqueline Moore Anniversary Mass Sunday 19th February at 11am 

McCarthy Family   Anniversary Mass Monday 20th February at 10am 

Edmund Tallon Anniversary Mass Tuesday 21st February at 7pm 

Hugh McLean Anniversary Mass Friday 24th February at 10am 

Liam McNulty Anniversary Mass Saturday 25th February at 7pm 

Ann McClarnon Anniversary Mass Sunday 26th February at 11am 

William James (Jimmy) Douglas (12) 

Joseph & Agnes McCarthy  Danny Magee 

James McGarrell (40)  Mary Donaghy 

Sarah McGarrell (28)  Stephanie Hannon 

Betty Mulholland  Martha Cormican 

Sally Mulholland 

James Mulholland 

 
Repository Shop – We are now fully stocked with St Patrick’s Day cards as well as Easter cards and 
1st Communion and Confirmation Cards. The shop is open after all weekend masses. Cards are also 
available in the porch. Please put money for cards into the box in the wall. 

Fund Raising Bingo for St Vincent de Paul on Sunday 19th February at 3pm in the Community 
Hall. 
Jiving Classes begin on Tuesday 9th March in Cranagh Hall, Aghagallon, 8pm – 9pm;  
£5 per person. For any enquiries contact 07712 664 665. 
Knock Pilgrimage to New York – 8th-14th May. Flying directly from Ireland West  
Airport to JFK. Itinerary includes a Requiem Mass on Saturday 13th at Old St Patrick’s  
Cathedral for the re-internment of the remains of John Curry, the youngest of the Knock  
witnesses which will be celebrated by His Eminence Cardinal Dolan. Please contact  
the tour operator Joe Walsh Tours on 00353 1 241 0800 or  
bronwyn.clinton@joewalshtours.ie.  
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